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Dear Fellow Moose Members, 

 

I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude to all of you for your continued support 
during my term as President of the Norwood Moose Lodge. It has truly been an honor to serve 
in this role so far. 

I am especially thankful for the opportunity to represent our Lodge at the International Moose 
Convention in Milwaukee. It was a powerful and uplifting experience to connect with fellow 
Moose members from across the country and to see firsthand the strength, unity, and impact of 
our organization on a global scale. I came away inspired, informed, and more committed than 
ever to the mission and values we share. While at the Convention I was able to visit Mooseheart 
which was an honor and a surreal experience. Just as much of an honor was getting to meet 
our sunshine child who is an impressive and inspiring young man who I am sure will go on to do 
great things. 

As usual the lodge has many activities planned for the summer be sure to keep an eye out for 
updates on the bulletin board as well as the Facebook page. Don’t forget to spread the word to 
your friends and family who have not yet joined that we are still waiving the application fee and 
remember that a membership to our great organization makes an amazing gift.  

Please join us for the Queen of Hearts drawing every Thursday at 8PM. Drinks are half price, 
excluding buckets from 5PM-7PM along with free jukebox. Check out the most up to date rules 
posted at the Lodge for further information. Each week proceeds from Split the Pot drawings will 
be donated to a different charity. Those include Autism Awareness, Lydia’s House, Baby Bear, 
Norwood Senior Center and Mooseheart 

SAVE THE DATE!!! Our annual Lodge picnic is set for September 20 th , and as always will be a 
fun event that brings us all closer together and potentially some new members to join us. 

Please remember your Moose Family and continue your support of the Endowment Fund, and 
the Nine O’clock ceremony. 

Your ideas are always welcomed so feel free to reach out to any of the Board of Officers.You’re 
also encouraged to attend the General Membership Meeting which is held on the 1st and 3rd 
Wednesday of each month at 7PM. 

Thank you for entrusting me with this responsibility. I look forward to the rest of this term and all 
that we will continue to achieve together for our Lodge, our community, and the Moose fraternity. 

 

Fraternally, 

Craig Spille 

President 
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Norwood Moose Lodge # 301 

SAVE THE DATE:  

ANNUAL LODGE PICINIC 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 20TH FROM 12PM-6PM 
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